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 * 11. REVIEW OF ARGYLL AND BUTE COUNCIL’S SHORT-TERM LET  LICENSING 
POLICY 

 

     

A report recommending changes to the Council’s Short-Term Let Licensing Policy to take 

account of issues which have arisen following a review of the scheme in the first 11 
months and a letter from a solicitor, acting on behalf of the Association of Scottish Self 
Caterers (ASSC), advising of a possible judicial review against aspects of the policy, was 

considered. 
 
Decision 

 
The Committee: 

 
1. considered this report and the revised Short-Term Let Licensing Policy detailed in 

Appendix 1; and 
 
2. recommended to Council approval of the revised Short-Term Let Policy. 

 
(Reference: Report by Executive Director with responsibility for Development and 

Economic Growth dated 7 September 2023, submitted) 


